
1 February 2016 !
Dear Parents/Carers !
Welcome to 2016, we are looking forward to great year with your child. A more detailed 

letter outlining units of work and activities we will be undertaking this semester will be sent 

home in the next weeks. Heads up we will be putting a stall in this year’s Southeast 

Harvest Festival. 

This week along with a homework page, your child will bring home a small laminated strip. 

This strip has the web address, password and login for the 3 online websites your child is 

able to access from home. The three sites are IXL Math Broulee Public School, Ideal 

Resources and Study Ladder. 

Our school has paid for the rights to these sites and they are available free of charge to 

families of Broulee Public School students. 

To play the games on ideal resources, your computer will need adobe flash drive, which 

can be downloaded free of charge. Simply google adobe flash player and download. 

Also in IXL, the grades often do not match your child’s year at school. I ask the students to 

start at Year 2 and complete those levels before moving onto the next year. 

If possible, please take time to look at these sites with your child. We will set homework 

using these sites throughout the year. 

If you have any queries, do not hesitate to contact us. 

!
Regards !
Janelle Morgan and Gee Hounsell 
Class Teachers 


